
Due to global supply chain challenges,  
we may be required to make  

changes to our menus periodically  
based on product availability.

Rest assured, while we adjust to  
product shortages and delayed shipments 
our menu may change from time to time, 

but it will never prevent us from  
providing our valued guests with  

quality enjoyable meals.

We are grateful for your  
continued patience as we navigate  

these unique challenges.


